
NOTICE OFNOTICE OF  
PUBLIC HEARINGPUBLIC HEARING

SHOULD THE CITY ALLOW THESHOULD THE CITY ALLOW THE  
  USE OF ATV'S AND UTV'S ONUSE OF ATV'S AND UTV'S ON      

  CITY STREETS?CITY STREETS?

Individuals present at the meeting will be
allowed up to 3 minutes to voice their opinions. 

Written comments ahead of the meeting can be
submitted to the City Clerk via email at
jjackson@two-rivers.org or by mail to: City
Clerk, PO Box 87, Two Rivers, WI 54241

28.04.2022

WHEN:WHEN:        MONDAY, AUGUST 15, 2022MONDAY, AUGUST 15, 2022
WHERE:WHERE:    CITY HALL, 1717 E. PARK STREET,CITY HALL, 1717 E. PARK STREET,  
                                  TWO RIVERS, WI 54241TWO RIVERS, WI 54241
                                  3RD FLOOR COUNCIL CHAMBERS3RD FLOOR COUNCIL CHAMBERS
TIME:TIME:            6:00 PM DURING REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING6:00 PM DURING REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING

See enclosed “ATV/UTV Fact Sheet.” Information is also posted on the
City’s website, www.two-rivers.org under “ATV/UTV HEARING.”   

Have a question on this topic? Send your question to the City Clerk as
noted above.   You will receive a reply, and City staff will do its best to
post answers to all questions presented in advance of the hearing,
under a “Q & A” section on the website announcement pertaining to
ATV’s and UTV’s.      

http://www.two-rivers.org/

